
 

2021-2022 Wisconsin Act 96 Notification 

 

The Peshtigo School District would like to inform staff, students, parents, and the public 

of the District’s Indoor Environmental Quality (IEQ) management plan. The plan was 

initially developed in 2012 and is reviewed as necessary.  The plan was developed as 

deemed appropriate for the district.  This annual publication is part of the Peshtigo 

School District’s communication plan within the IEQ Management plan.  Questions and 

concerns should be directed to the IEQ Coordinator, Brian Williams, at 715-582-3677, 

ext. 1200.  The District Office is located at 341 North Emery Avenue, Peshtigo, WI 

54157. Copies of the plan are available at the District Office for a fee.   

 


